
Marysville Borough Streets Committee 
September 4, 2018 

1:30PM 
Minutes 

 

Chair: Steve Copp Members: Dave Magee, Lance Barthel 
     
Maintenance Men: Robert Laman, Ken Miller  
 
At the start of the meeting Mr. and Mrs. Noss addressed the committee about the issues 
they are having with PPL and the address or street name of Valley Street Extension. 
After much discussion Scott said that he would try and work with Mrs. Noss and contact 
PPL to try to straighten this out. Scott will send them a borough map showing Valley 
Street and Valley Street Extension.  
 
       

Long Term Planning: 
Streets (Lincoln from Front to Cameron, Kings Highway bridge to Park, South 
Main from Mill Ave south to Borough line, Front Street from Broad to Greenbriar, 
Leonard Street, Maple Ave 700 block, and all alley’s, South Main at boro line) 
 

Trucks/Equipment: 
Skid Loader Replacement in 2022 
2014 Dump Rechassic Replacement in 2021 
1997 Large Dump Truck Replacement in 2020 
Tar Buggy 
 

 
1. Driver Feedback Sign (tabled for now) 

 The committee talked about the speed issues we will have once the roads 
 are all paved.  
 
     2.  Equipment Sharing with Duncannon  
 Tabled for now and Lance to invite Duncannon to one of our meetings 
 
     3.  Frank Boyer Property 
 The committee had a lengthy discussion on this subject and then watched 
 the pre-construction video and determined that the issues that Mr. Boyer 
 has was there prior to the construction project and that we will not fix his 
 issues. Scott will send a letter stating the finding of the committee.  
 
 
 
 



 
     4. Park and Ridgeview Drive Project  
 Greg Rogalski the borough engineer went over the project and the 
 expenses. Greg stated that the project came in a little over the bid price 
 due to the blacktop escalation from the time of bid to placement. It was a 
 13% escalation in costs. 
 
 
 
 
  
 

                           Next Meeting Monday, October 1, 2018 
 

 
 


